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Statement regarding the death of a patient with COVID-19 at Waitematā DHB 

 
The thoughts and prayers of Waitematā DHB’s staff and management are with the patient’s family and 

friends at this difficult time. We are all saddened by their loss and ask that the family’s privacy is 

respected as they mourn the passing of their loved one.   

 
Ends. 
 

 


